
CITY OF SEA ISLE CITY 
NEW JERSEY 

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

FOR PROFESSIONAL ANIMAL CONTROL SERVICES 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that sealed proposals will be received by the Purchasing  
Board of the City of Sea Isle City, New Jersey, in City Hall at 233 JFK Blvd, Sea Isle City, on 
 

THURSDAY, DECEMBER 27, 2018 AT 2:00 P.M. PREVAILING TIME 
 
and will be opened immediately thereafter and read publicly for the Request for Proposal – 
Professional Animal Control Services within Sea Isle City. 
 
 Prospective vendors will be furnished with a copy of the Request for Proposal upon 
application to the Municipal Clerk's Office, City Hall, 233 JFK Blvd., Sea Isle City, New Jersey. 
Any questions regarding the Request for Proposals should be directed to the City’s Purchasing 
Agent at the telephone number 609-263-4461 ext. 1230 and/or the address specified above or 
at the following email address: purchasing@seaislecitynj.us  
 
 This service shall be awarded through a “fair and open” process pursuant to N.J.S.A. 
19:44A-20.4 et seq., to the Bidder whose Proposal is most advantageous to the City, price and 
other factors considered, in accordance with the review criteria set forth in the Request for 
Proposals. 
 
 Proposals may be sent or hand delivered by the prospective vendor or their agent to the 
Municipal Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 233 JFK Blvd., Sea Isle City, New Jersey 08243 up to 3:30 
pm on Wednesday, December 26, 2018 or hand delivered at 2:00 pm to the Municipal Clerk’s 
Office on Thursday, December 27, 2018 and will be opened immediately thereafter and read 
publicly.  Request for Proposals will not be received or accepted later than time designated 
aforesaid for their receipt.  Proposals shall be enclosed in a sealed envelope with the vendors 
name and address and the designation of “RFP Professional Animal Control Services” on the 
outside of the envelope. 
 
Each bidder shall comply with the “Law Against Discrimination”, P.L. 1975 Chapter 127,          as 
amended.  All bidders are put on notice that a New Jersey Business Registration Certificate  is 
required with each bid submitted.   
 
 Council of the City of Sea Isle City reserves the right to reject any and all bids that are not 
responsive to the specification and reserves the right to waive any informalities in a bid and any 
accompanying documents, in accordance with State Statutes 40A:11-13.2. 
 
 Bidders are required to comply with the requirements of N.J.S.A. 10:5-31 et. Seq. and 
N.J.A.C. 17:27. 
    
       Carmela V. Desiderio, RPPO, QPA 
       Purchasing Agent 
1 time 
December 12, 2018 
 

mailto:aberridon@seaislecitynj.us

